
October 2, 2023

Dear Broadview Families,

Franklin County High School will be celebrating Homecoming this Friday, Oct. 6th.

Broadview students can be checked out between 11:30-12:00 to enjoy the community

event. For traffic and safety reasons, please do not come to the front office to get your

child. Students checking out early will be picked up in the regular pick up line at the gym

doors. Afternoon pickups and buses will run on schedule for students that don’t check

out.

*Students will not be allowed to check out and return for pickups and bus dismissal.

If your child will be checking out, please fill out the bottom portion of this note and

return it to your child’s teacher by Thursday, Oct. 5.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Stevens, Principal

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
**Please complete the following and return to your child’s teacher.**

My child, ____________________________________________, has my
(student’s name)

permission to check out for FC Homecoming Friday, Oct. 6th at 11:30.

Who will be checking out your child? (We reserve the right to ask for ID)

_________________________ ____________________
(Name of person checking out child) (Contact number)

Circle one: Will your child need to eat lunch prior to checking out? Yes No

_______________________________________ _______________________________
Parent Signature Parent Daytime Contact number


